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10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWI1A 2AA

From the Principal Private Secretary 14 January 1998

BRITISH-IRISH INTER-PARLIAMENTARY BODY

I enclose a self-explanatory letter to the Prime Minister from David

Winnick, inviting the Prime Minister to speak to the next BIIPB meeting in York

on 22-23 September. I would be grateful for advice by Wednesday, 28 January.

I am copying this letter to Ken Lindsay (Northern Ireland Office) and

Veronica Sutherland in Dublin (by fax).

JOHN HOLMES

Dominick Chilcott, Esq.,

Foreign and Commonwealth Office.
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